City of Nevada City

September 11, 2018

Brian Foss, Planning Director
950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 170
Nevada City, CA 95959

RE: AB1600 funding
Dear Mr. Foss,

This letter is a request to extend the timeline on the Picnic Area Improvement project at
Pioneer Park for 6 more months. This project received funding through the County’s Park &
Recreation Mitigation Fees for Fiscal Year 2015/16. Due to other projects that the City has
been working to complete, we are just a little behind on our deadline to finish this project. We
have received BID’s to complete the project and the BID is within budget. City staff are taking
the contract to City Council on September 12, 2018 and hope to get started immediately. We
are just not sure that all parts of the project can be completed by October 12, 2018.

Please inform us if there are any requirements to complete this request.

Regards,

Ddwn Zyaonis
Parks & Recreation Manager
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